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The Human Resources Advisory Committee did not meet in October. Our next meeting for 
November has been rescheduled to Monday, November 12, 2018. 
 
In June, HR released a Request for Proposals for a company to provide “benefits and actuarial 
consulting to assist our Total Rewards staff with strategic planning, plan management, vendor 
management, financial management and budgeting, compliance, benefit delivery and 
communications for our health & wellness benefit program provided to active and retired 
employees and their eligible dependents.”  This RFP received proposals by July 23, 2018 and the 
finalists were selected and invited for onsite presentations in October. The selection for a 
partner consulting firm was made Friday November 2, 2018.  


